[image: image2.jpg]N

—_

b

Y 27th World Congress on Ultrasound
/ in Obstetrics and Gynecology

16 — 19 September 2017, Vienna, Austria





First Name Last Name
Institution
Address
City Postcode
Country
RE: 27th World Congress on Ultrasound in Obstetrics and Gynecology 
Vienna, Austria
16 December 2016
Dear First Name Last Name,
On behalf of the Organising Committee we would like to formally invite you to attend the 

27th World Congress on Ultrasound in Obstetrics and Gynecology and its associated events from Saturday 16 to Tuesday 19 September 2017. The Pre-Congress Courses will take place on Friday 15 September. 
Please note that this invitation does not constitute any financial obligation by the International Society of Ultrasound in Obstetrics and Gynecology, and that you are responsible for your own funding and registration. 

We very much hope that you will be able to attend the Congress and look forward to welcoming you to Vienna in September 2017. 

Yours sincerely,
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	Sarah Johnson

Chief Executive Officer, ISUOG
	
	Gabrielle Saunders
Event Manager, ISUOG
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